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March 10, 2015

Aakash H. Chandarana
Regional Vice President
Xcel Energy

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Chandarana,

On February 10 and March 4, 2015, Xcel Energy (Xcel) filed a letter and a set of comments
regarding the Company’s Community Solar Garden (CSG) program. In response, the
Commission will not take action at this time. The Commission’s Orders in the docket remain
unchanged (see Docket No. E-002/M-13-867).

The Commission expects to more fully evaluate program implementation and to address program
and rate issues in late spring or early summer 2015. Potential adjustments, if any, to the program
will be fully evaluated at that time. Consistent with this schedule, the Commission expects Xcel
to administer its program as set out in statute and related Commission Orders.

;._ Sincerely,
Daniel P. Wolf %
Executive Secretary

cc:  Service list in Docket No. E-002/M-13-867
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